
2021 Update to the TennCare Quality Strategy  
 
Monday, March 29, 2021  
  
The Division of TennCare has prepared an update to the TennCare Quality Strategy, which will be 
submitted to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS).  The Quality Strategy is 
required by federal regulation (42 C.F.R. Part 438, subpart E) and is used to assess and improve 
the quality of managed care services offered within the state.   
 
The draft update to the TennCare Quality Strategy (located online at 
https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/tenncare/documents2/2021UpdateToQualityImproveme
ntStrategy.pdf) is available for public comment until close of business on Monday, April 12, 2021.  
Comments should be submitted by email to public.notice.tenncare@tn.gov. 
  
TennCare will review any comments received and will make the final version of the 2021 update 
to the TennCare Quality Strategy available on the webpage located at 
https://www.tn.gov/tenncare/policy-guidelines/waiver-and-state-plan-public-notices.html. 
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